
Join us at  Pleasant Valley
 High School Gymnasium 

for our 
 

Monroe County Secondary
Transition Resource Fair!

 Featuring resources and
connections to help students with

disabilities and their  families
navigate life after high school,

including education, employment,
independent living and community

services.

Secondary
Transition

Resource Fair
April 2, 2025
5:30pm-7:30pm

Need more information or
Interested in showcasing your

services?  
Contact Information

 Kerry Freeman: freeman.kerry@pvbears.org 
Bianca McGrath: bmcgrath@ciu20.org

Raffles and Prizes 
for attendees!


